
23 February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Sixth Form Current Issues - Monday 26 February

Our guest speaker for Monday’s Sixth Form ‘Current Issues’ session is Lisa Squire, a strong and powerful
voice on personal safety for young women and advocate of tougher sentencing for non-contact sexual
offences, following the death of her daughter Libby whilst studying at university in Hull. We have shared
information with the students about what to expect from the talk, and that they may find some elements of
Lisa’s story distressing. Students are welcome at all times to speak to Miss Scott in Wellbeing, and if they have
any concerns about the session, can talk to their tutor or their Head of Year.

Whilst there may be some distressing elements to Lisa’s presentation, we feel it is a message worth hearing
for the students at this stage; they may well choose to discuss the session with you afterwards.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Kind regards

Andrew Skinner

Assistant Head and Director of Sixth Form
Aylesbury High School

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iDMsgn03jyw&authuser=0

